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Welcome!  

We'd like to welcome the following new 

members to the Sevakeen family: 

1. Allan & Linda Milliken 

2. Craig & Shirley Myers 

3. Joe Leone and family 

4. Ray and Laura Courtwright 
 

 
 

 
 

Swimming Pool 

As our local schools start back up, our 

lifeguards become very busy.  There may 

be some times when there are no  

guards are on duty so it will be  

swim at your own risk.  Also, the guard’s 

official last day is Monday, September 7th, 

Labor Day.   
 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Unfortunately, our corn roast has been 

cancelled for this Labor Day weekend.  

However, there will be one final 

 DOUBLE FEATURE movie night!   

Sunday, September 6th, at 7pm.   

Stay tuned for what we will be showing! 

 
 

 

 

 

Fall Events 

No decisions have been made about our 

Pumpkin Painting and Halloween Party.  A 

decision will be made at time draw near.   

 

 

 

 

Board News   

The annual membership meeting of 

Sevakeen was held on August 16, 2020. 

Committee chairs reported on the 

activities of their committees for the past 

year. The membership elected the 

following members to serve on the board 

through 2023:   

Bruce Beckwith, Jack Benner, and Eddie 

Dawes. 

 
 
 

Memorial Committee 

This committee is in charge of 

Memorializing our past members.  If you 

have a past member you would like to 

memorialize, donations can be made to this 

committee.  Also, if you have an idea for a 

project please feel free to contact Abby 

Sweeney with your ideas. If you have any 

interest in serving on this committee, or 

would care to make a donation in the name 

of a past member, please contact the  

club office. 

 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Meetings 
• The next Board meeting is scheduled 

for September 13, 2020 at 6 pm.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sevakeen.com/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


